In response to COVID-19 concerns, we want you to know that the safety of our team
members and customers is our top priority. We are committed to upholding high
standards for food preparation, hygiene and cleanliness. We have added to our already
stringent safety practices to elevate our efforts. Here are some of the measures we are
taking:

e Masks are required for all employees and customers.

e Gloves are required for all employees and must be frequently changed.

e Hand washing a minimum of every 30 minutes is mandatory for employees.

e High-touch surfaces such as tables, door handles, faucets and countertops are
sanitized every 30 minutes.

¢ Hand disinfectant is provided for customer use.

e Social distancing signage and floor markers are in place to maintain a distance of
6’ between customers.

e Sandwiches are individually sealed with a sticker.

e Orders are put in clearly labeled individual bags.

e Separate areas are designated for pick up.

e Condiments and utensils are no longer self-serve.

e Only credit and debit cards are currently accepted to eliminate cash handling.

e Pens are disinfected after each use.

e Staff members must be symptom-free in order to work and must self-isolate if
they have been in contact with a person with COVID -19symptoms.

e Dining room seating is currently not available as an extra measure of caution;
however our patios are open and comply with social distancing guidelines.

To limit team member and guest interaction, we encourage people to order and pay
ahead through our mobile app or website for quick and easy pick up orders.

Our goal is to continue providing our loyal Snarfers the same quality of food and service
that we have for almost 25 years. We are grateful for the ongoing support we'’ve
received from our community during this unprecedented moment in our history. Stay
Healthy!

Wishing good health to all,
Jim Seidel “Snarf”
Owner, Snarf’s Sandwiches and Snarfburger



